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Weekly News – Friday 8th November 2019  
 

Year 3 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We hope you have had an enjoyable half term break.  

In English this week, we have continued to learn about 
features of a non-fiction text such as generalisers, 
subordinating conjunctions and superlative and comparative 
adjectives. This is to prepare ourselves to write a fact file 
about our dragons next week. 

In Maths, we have been adding and subtracting 10s to a 3-
digit number. It was a little challenging as we needed to 
remember to exchange ten 10s for one 100 and vice versa. 
 
As it was Outdoor Learning Day on Thursday, we spent part of 
our day outside. We were looking at how our shadows 
changed throughout the day and we noticed that not only the 
position changed, but also the length of our shadow. This 
sparked some interesting discussions in the classroom. We 
also had fun exploring symmetry in the playground by 
creating nature-inspired pictures. 

Year Three Team   

Homework  

Maths:  

MATHLETICS 

We have set some more tasks on Mathletics. This must be 
completed by Monday 18th November (am). 

Please see the Home Learning Grid for the compulsory weekly 
homework. These include reading, times table practice, spelling 
and Mathletics. 

 

Date Reminder 

The deadline for school 
photograph orders has been 
extended to Tuesday. After 
that, any orders will incur a 
late fee. 

 
 

Reminders/Announcements 

Please return the Natural 
History Museum consent 
forms ASAP. Please let us 
know if you can help on the 
day and don’t forget to tick 
whether your child is 
having a school packed 
lunch or a packed lunch 
from home. 
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